HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING Draft

November 1, 2018 1:15PM.

Present; J. Bohm, T. Healey-Beattie, W. Harrington and G. Swain

Minutes of the September meeting were read and accepted with an amendment. The minutes of the October meeting
were read and accepted.

OLD BUSINESS:

J. Bohm reported the Driscoll/Fiske lot matter was resolved by a quit deed.

Wendy Harrington has agreed to become a member of the trustees if approved by the selectmen.

J. Bohm reported that the cherry tree that is down in the back of the New West View cemetery is under contract to the
Seacoast Tree Care Company at a cost of $950.00 and a time frame of 9-12 weeks out.

NEW BUSINESS:

J. Bohm received a bill for the electricity for the well in West View cemetery for the sum of $18.35. T. Healey-Beattie
made a motion to pay, seconded by J. Bohm. Voted

A discussion was held on “Find A Grave” and its possible use in cataloging H.F. Cemeteries. G. Swain noted that she

had already finished doing the interment names in West View and Dodge cemeteries, It is now a State Statute that all
town cemeteries have records with names and location of the interned.

Meeting adjourned a 2:30 PM. Next meeting December 6, 2018

Respectfully submitted,

Georgianna Swain
Secretary



